
Commitment of Cemetery Trust Funds 
 
From: Yoly Colarusso  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 1:30 PM 
To: Alicia Sheffield; Barbara Howell 

Cc: Kymberly Holcolmbe; Alex Scheffer 

Subject: RE: Additional assistance needed for budget amendment items 
  
The Board approved as indicated in the minutes, and as in the past, this is a commitment from them to 

move forward. As soon as the minutes are prepared, they are forwarded with the necessary information 
to move forward with any project or reimbursement the Board has approved without waiting for a final 

version approved at the next meeting two months later.  
  
Yoly Colarusso, Cemetery Liaison 
Lauderdale Memorial Park 
2001 SW 4th avenue 
FTL, FL 33315 
954-745-2141 

 
From: Barbara Howell  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 1:13 PM 
To: Yoly Colarusso; Alicia Sheffield 

Cc: Kymberly Holcolmbe; Alex Scheffer 
Subject: FW: Additional assistance needed for budget amendment items 

Importance: High 
  
Good afternoon, 
Can you please supply the information requested as shown below? 

  
Cemetery repaving of roads – Since the draft of the meeting minutes are available and not the final or 
approved notes, I will need a commitment to the project from the board via an email or letter. Just 
anything that I can use as a commitment since the meeting minutes have not been finalized. 

  

<image004.jpg>Barbara R. Howell 
Project Manager 1 
City of Ft. Lauderdale/Engineering 
100 N. Andrews Ave., 5th Floor 
Ft. Lauderdale, Fl. 33301 
Tel. Office (954)828-4505 Fax. (954)468-1503 
        Cell      (954-415-7108) 
Email: BHowell@fortlauderdale.gov   
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